
 

 

Colorado Family Church: Embarking On Our Sabbatical 
 
Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
June 5, 2024 
 

     

 

Dear Family, 

 

The time has finally come and we have officially embarked on our sabbatical. We 

are incredibly grateful to everyone that is filling in various roles while we are gone 

to enable us to take this time.  

 

We have asked Peggy to be the point person while we are gone. If you have any 

questions, concerns, announcements, etc., please reach out to her at pyujiri@ 

msn,com. Peggy will contact us if there is something that needs our attention. 

 

We have a great lineup of speakers for the coming Sundays as well. 

 

June 9: Christian Ngalame  

June 16: Gary Fleisher  

June 23: Dr. Hentrich  

June 30: Mira Fleisher 

July 7: David Fortune  

July 14: Marjorie Buessing 

July 21: Richard Buessing 

 

Hopefully this is the last time you hear from us until we get back. We look forward 

to seeing you all at the end of July! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
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